
 

 

May 27, 2021 

 

RE:  PUBLIC ADJUSTERS – RENEWALS/APPLICATIONS 

 

Beginning September 1, 2021, Oregon will no longer renew Oregon General Lines Adjuster Licenses if 
you hold a Public Adjuster License in your home state.  You will need to get a DHS license in a state that 
issues a DHS license.   

Effective immediately - Oregon will not accept applications if you have a Public Adjuster License in your 
home state. You will need to obtain a DHS license in a state that issues a DHS license.   

If you have any questions please email us at web.insagent@oregon.gov  

 

Haven Garber 

Haven Garber 
Licensing and NDP Manager 
 

 


